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Rear-end Crash Near Michigan, ND  

What: Injury 

Where: westbound US Highway 2, 2 miles east of Michigan, ND 

When: 11/25/2020 at approximately 1:35 PM 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: 2-vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rear-end 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Nelson County Sheriff’s Office, Michigan Fire & Ambulance, Lakota 

Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 2004 Buick Lesabre 
Driver No. 1: juvenile female; age 15; of Tolna, ND; minor injuries 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use, air bags deployed 
Charges:   under investigation 

Vehicle No. 2: 2015 Chevrolet Cruze 
Driver No. 2: Krista Lippert; age 16; of McVille, ND; uninjured 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use 
Charges:   none 

Passenger No. 1: Rylan Parsley; female; age 15; of McVille, ND; uninjured 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use 

Passenger No. 2: Cade Stein; male; age 17; uninjured 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use 

Passenger No. 3: Keegan Parsley; male; age 12; minor injuries 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use 
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NARRATIVE: Both the Buick and the Chevrolet were traveling west on US Highway 2. 
Lippert was driving the Chevrolet and slowed for a hazard ahead. Driver of the Buick failed to 
recognize the Chevrolet had slowed. The front of the Buick struck the rear of the Chevrolet. 
The vehicles came to rest on the roadway. All occupants were wearing seat belts. Keegan 
Parsley was transported by ambulance to Altru Hospital in Grand Forks, ND, with suspected 
minor injuries. The driver of the Buick was transported by ambulance to St. Alexius Hospital in 
Devils Lake, ND, with suspected minor injuries. No other occupants sustained injury. 

The crash remains under investigation by the Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Panasuk  701-328-1081  
rpanasuk@nd.gov  


